
           
 OUR PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

In our Parish people are nourished by the Word of God. It is a Parish where love is tangible and practical. 

 It is a place where people pray together.  Our Parish community is centred on Jesus Christ, on knowing and loving Him.  

        It is incarnated in the love we show one another 

The Parish Office opening hours Mon, Tues, & Thur 9.30am -12.30pm Fri 11am – 2pm.  Closed Wed.   
Parish Office: Booking of Masses, Mass Cards, any query, just call, phone or email (064) 7761669 or 
rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie           

SATURDAY 20th & SUNDAY 21st  AUGUST 2022 

Sat    20th    Rathmore           6.00pm              Denis O’Leary, Dublin & West End Rathmore (1st Anniv) 

Sat    20th    Knocknagree     7.30pm              Rita & Flor  Collins  Nohoval 

Sun   21st    Shrone                 9.00am             Michael P Cronin, Shronebeg   

Sun   21st    Gneeveguilla    10.00am       Denis Murphy, Lisheen & his parents Mary & Jerry Murphy Scrahanaveal       

Sun   21st    Rathmore         11.30am              Dan O’ Mahony, London/Mounthorgan.  
                                                                              Geraldine O’Mahony, Rathmore & her father-in-law Donal O’Mahony  
                                                                              Cornelius & Eily Hickey , Aunaskirtaine  
                                                                              Betty Cremin, Ard Mhuire  
 

Fr John Fitzgerald (029) 70043/087 7752948   on call this Sunday 21st  Aug for emergency and sick calls. 
    

MONDAY 22nd  AUGUST to SUNDAY  28th  AUGUST 2022 

Mon  22nd   Gneeveguilla   7.00pm                Michael & Bridie Carroll.  

Tues  23rd     Rathmore         9.30am                                               Donors intentions             

Wed 24th     Rathmore        9.30am (Note Time)       Donors Intentions  

Thur 25th     Knocknagree   9.30am                              Donors intentions 

Fri    26th      Rathmore        9.30am                              Donors Intentions  

Sat   27th      Rathmore        6.00pm           Paddy & Kathleen Moynihan,  Clounts.      Donal Casey, Clounts 

                                                                              

Sat   27th       Knocknagree   7.30pm         Timmie Brosnan, Lacka. Eileen Hickey, Knocknagree Village 

Sun  28th       Shrone              9.00am         Nora Lenihan, Gortdarrig 

Sun  28th      Gneeveguilla    10.00am       Peggy Fleming, Tureencahill.  Hannah & John Fleming, Tureencahill      

Sun  28th       Rathmore        11.30am        James & Bina O’Donoghue, Cahirbarnagh. 

                                                                         Nell Reen, Moulagow & remembering her husband Timmie 

                                                               EUCHARISTIC ADORATION IN OUR PARISH EVERY WEEK 
  Rathmore    Church   Wednesday evening from 6-7pm before Mass    
  Gneeveguilla Church    Monday evenings from 6-7pm 

                Knocknagree Church:  Thursday mornings after 9.30am Mass from 10am – 11am 
                                                                                                         

CHILD PROTECTION REPRESENTATIVES  
         Siobhan Carmody    087 9498347    (Gneeveguilla).         Margaret McGrath (089) 4182683 (Rathmore)     

         Stephanie Brosnan  087 9449288    (Shrone)                     Betty Moynihan (087) 6186091 (Knocknagree) 

                        Rota for Rathmore Parish commencing on the weekend of the 3rd/4th September 

Shrone 6.00pm Priest A Priest A Priest C Priest C 

Knocknagree 7.30pm Priest A Priest B Priest A Priest D 

Gneeveguilla 9.30am Priest D Priest A Priest A Priest D 

Rathmore 11.30am Priest B Priest A Priest B Priest A 

 

Fr Pat O Donnell (064) 7758026   086 8351732 
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Not taking yourself too seriously 

When I  bought my  first smart phone  I thought about the 30-year business I  ran with 1800 employees, 
all without a mobile phone that plays music, takes  videos, pictures and communicates with Facebook and 
Twitter. I signed up  under duress for Twitter and Facebook so my seven children, their spouses, 
13  grandchildren could communicate with me in the modern way. I figured I could handle something as 
simple as twitter with only 140 characters of space.  
It wasn’t long  before  my  grandchildren  signed me up for lots of other Apps  …. The names of which I 
forget   ….'Tweeter,  tweetree,   and  something that sends every message to my cere phone and 
every  other program withing the texting world.  
My phone was beeping every three minutes with the  details of everything  except the bowel movements 
of the entire next generation. I am not ready to  live like this. I  now keep my phone is in  the garage in my 
golf  bag.  
'The children bought  me a GPS for my first birthday because they say I get lost  every now and then. 
going over to the library. I  keep that in a box under my tool bench.   
I mean the GPS  loo  pretty smart on my dashboard, but the lady  inside that  gadget was the most 
annoying, rudest person I had  run into in a long time.  Every 10 minutes, she would  sarcastically say, 
'”Recalculating”.  You  would.= think she could be nicer. It was as if she could barley tolerate me. 
She  would let go a deep sigh and then tell me to make a U turn  at the next light. 
When I get really lost now, I call my wife and tell her the name of the  cross streets and while she  is 
starting to develop  the same tone as  the GPS lady, at least she loves me.    
To be  perfectly frank  I am still  trying to learn how  to use the cordless phones in our house. We have 
had them for 4 years, but I still haven’t   figured out  how I can loose  three phones all  at once and  have 
run around digging under chair  cushions ana checking  bathrooms and the dirty laundry baskets when 
the  phone rings.  
The world is getting too complicated for me. I was recently asked  if I tweet?.  I replied, “No, but I toot a 
lot” 
                                                                           Supermarket Greeter. 
Charlie, a new retiree greeter at the local  Supermarket, just couldn't seem to get to work on  time. Every 
day he was 5, 10, 15 minutes late. But  he was a good worker, really tidy, clean-shaven,  sharp-minded 
and a real credit to the company and  obviously demonstrating their "Older Person  
Friendly" policies.  
One day the boss called him into the office for a  talk. "Charlie, I have to tell you, I like your work  ethic, 
you do a fantastic job, but you're being late  so often is quite bothersome."  
"Yes, I know boss, and I am working on it."  "Well good, you are a team player. That's what I  
like to hear. It's odd though you're coming in late. I  know you're retired from the Navy. What did 
they  say if you came in late there?" 
"They said, 'Good morning, Admiral'. May I get you some coffee, sir?" 
 

 Prayers & Sympathies To Pat, Denny, Gerard, Sean, Noel, Donal, Finbarr, Brendie & Kevin O’Connor & 

families Knocknagree on the death of their mother/grandmother Mary B O’Connor Umeraboy  Knocknagree. 
Mary Bs  funeral took place on Tuesday 16th August in Knocknagree. 
May Mary B rest in peace & all who mourn her loss be comforted.  

 
Anam Cara Kerry, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding it's monthly Parent Evening 
for bereaved parents on Tuesday 13th September at 7:15pm in the Meadowlands Hotel, Tralee Co. 
Kerry. This event is free and open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age your child died, the 
circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent or not. We also offer an online support 
group and you can get further information on this by contacting us in info@anamcara.ie  

Home Coming for Sam Maguire on Sunday Aug 21st  Rathmore GAA Club are organising a special 
homecoming for our All Ireland medal winners Shane Ryan and Paul Murphy together with other members of the 
Kerry senior team and management. The event will kick off at 5.00pm with D.J Don and the arrival of Sam. It will be 
the ideal opportunity for children and adults to take some photographs with Sam and our footballing heroes.  
Everybody welcome 
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